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January 15, 2021
Happy Snow Day!
We will be having a Catechesis of the Good Shepard training/informational meeting tomorrow, Saturday, January 16th from 9am-12pm at the school.  We will spend some time in the atrium and large group time in the gym.  This will be a great opportunity to come and understand what Catechesis of the Good Shepard is all about.    Please RSVP If you are interested by replying to this e-mail.  It is important for us to know how many to plan for.
There will be No School on Monday, January 18th.

We will begin Winter NWEA testing on Tuesday.  While we have never administered the NWEAs in the winter, we feel it is especially important this year in order to keep an eye on the learning that has happened and the learning that needs to happen by the end of the year.  The NWEA schedule will be posted on the school calendar on the home page of the (new) web-site at www.stedscatholicschool.com.
We will be having our monthly Education Committee meeting on Tuesday, January 19th at 6pm via Zoom.  Please feel free to join us.  I will be sending a link prior to the meeting.
Our next school Mass will be on Wednesday, January 20th.  The 5th and 6th  grades will be leading us.

Thank you to everyone who donated to the fundraiser for the homeless, which was organized by the St. Edward Student Council.  $308.01 was collected; Student Council members decided to match that amount from their council funds.  A total of $616.02 was donated to United Community Action in Marshall.
A new VIRTUS Training Session has been added for Tuesday, January 26, 2021 from 6:30 – 9:30 p.m. at the Church of St. Dionysius, Tyler. Register online through the diocesan website at https://www.dnu.org/safeenvironment/.  If you need assistance registering, please contact Caren (cbuyssegoodteacherafc@gmail.com) or at 872-6346.  
St. Edward School and Religious Education Program would like to present the 2021 Virtual Flurry of Fun.  Please save the date for our online auction event which will run from March 15-March 20, 2021.  If you would like to donate an item for the live or silent auction please let us know.  We will need to have all items for the auction by March 5th so we can get them uploaded to the auction website.  If you have any questions, please contact:  Julie 828-7392, Colleen 401-0044, Nikki 828-2912 or Chassidy 530-1835.  
I recently received an e-mail from Boston College offering an on-line “Breakfast with God” program.  It is “designed to engage children in the themes from the Sunday Gospel before families head off to Mass.”  Check it out here:  https://www.bc.edu/content/bc-web/centers/church21/programs/breakfast-with-god.html .
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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